
 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

August 30, 2016 

Workshop Meeting 

 

 

Administration 

 

 

1: Discussion of Road Department  

 

 Administrator Ehrhart was discussing Road Department operations and the financial status of 

 Projects that can be done and what will have to wait. 

 

2: Ditch Clean out’s  

 

Discussion took place on correspondence that was received from the County. The information 

stated that the Township does have the ability to clean out Ditch’s. Discussion then took place on 

whether or not we could financially do so since the Road levy had not passed.    

 

 

3: Parking Lot update 

 

Administrator Ehrhart said the parking lot repaving project is moving along.  The drainage work  

will be completed first. 

 

 

Adjournment 9:00 

 

                                                                                   

________________________   ______________________ 

Mr. Gary Biggs, President   Mrs. Vanhaaren, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 


